
 Springhouse Middle School 
 Thursday, December 1, 2022 

 Timberwolf Time - Day 1 

 Daily Announcements 
 Students dropped off by parents in the 
 morning between 7:15 & 7:30 should report 
 to the Auditorium after entering the front 
 lobby.  No students are permitted to enter the 
 classroom hallways until 7:30 am  . 

 Students need to be in their homerooms for 
 morning attendance by 7:45. If you are just 
 entering school at 7:45 you are late for school 
 & considered tardy. 

 If you arrive at school too late to make it to 
 homeroom by 7:45 for attendance you need to 
 sign in at the front office. 

 Attendance Office: 
 ****If you have an Emergency Permit, please 
 bring them to the o�ce in the morning. 
 Remember you MUST SIGN IN and OUT in the 
 main o�ce.**** 

 CELL PHONE POLICY 
 Cell Phone Policy Reminder: 

 All  cell phones  are to be turned 
 OFF  and placed in your backpack or 

 locker. 

 TRANSPORTATION 
 BUS PASSES: 

 Attention All Students  :  We are  NO 
 longer issuing  Bus Passes… 

 After School Shuttle Buses 

 The  After School Shuttle Buses are 
 located on the side of the building by the 
 Cafeteria.  Please use the side lobby doors 
 which are right next to the cafeteria. 

 If you are participating in a sport or activity 
 that is at  OMS  after school you need to 
 take the  After School Shuttle Bus #133  . 
 You should be dismissed at  2:23pm  . The 
 shuttle buses leave  PROMPTLY  at 2:28pm 

 If you are participating in a sport or activity 
 at Parkland High School you need to take 
 the  PHS Shuttle bus is #122.  You should 
 be dismissed at  2:23pm 

 There is a change in the Early PM Bus 
 runs for Bus 6 & 67.  Students are to be 
 excused at 2:33pm EVERYDAY. 



 Mrs. Coulson: 
 Calling all 7th graders!! Remember when 
 those big kids from middle school came 
 and read to you on Read Across America 
 Day way back when you were in 
 elementary school? Well guess what, now 
 it is your chance to go to the elementary 
 schools for Read Across America Day! For 
 more information, please join us on 
 Thursday, December 1st during 
 Timberwolf Time in the auditorium. If you 
 have any questions, please see Mrs. 
 Coulson in A145 or Mrs. Plattner in D116. 

 Mrs. Bauer: 
 Attention all 8th Grade Students, 

 Are you interested in learning more about 
 LCTI; the Lehigh Career and Technical 
 Institute? 
 LCTI is hosting a " Getting College and 
 Career Ready with LCTI" virtual zoom 
 informational session on Dec. 6th, at 6PM 
 for all SMS 8th grade students and 
 parents interested in exploring all that 
 LCTI has to offer. All students who attend 
 will be entered into a drawing for one of 
 three $50 gift cards to Target! The link for 
 the zoom session will be sent out via 
 connect Ed message to 8th grade parents. 
 The link is also located within the LCTI 
 informational flyer, which will be posted 
 and accessible on the SMS website under 
 the guidance tab and your team's 
 Schoology page. Parents and students can 
 also request and schedule an in person 
 tour by contacting LCTI directly. If you have 
 any questions, please see Mrs. Bauer in 
 guidance. 


